
TEXAS STATE BOARD OF ACUPUNCTURE EXAMINERS 

LICENSURE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

January 21, 2011 

  

The meeting was called to order at 10:36 a.m. by the Chair, Allen Cline, L.Ac. Committee 

members present were Karen Siegel, L.Ac., Rachelle L. Webb, L. Ac., and Rey Ximenes M.D. 

  

Agenda Item 2 Discussion, recommendation, and possible action regarding applicants 

appearing concerning eligibility.  

  

Applicant #1093 appeared before the Committee on referral by the Executive Director. Dr. 

Ximenes moved to recommend to the full Board that the applicant be granted a Texas 

acupuncture license. Ms. Webb seconded. All voted in favor. The motion passed. 

  

Agenda Item 3 Discussion, recommendation, and possible action regarding applicants for a 

Texas Acupuncture License: There were 13 licensure applicants who met all requirements to 

be considered for acupuncture licensure by the Texas State Board of Acupuncture Examiners 

(TSBAE). Dr. Ximenes moved, Ms. Siegel seconded and the motion passed to recommend to 

the full board that the licensure applicants be approved for licenses  and that their names 

be listed as part of the minutes of this committee. 

  

  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:08 a.m. 


